
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 
 

  
12th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Reports 

 

On Friday 14th July your child's school report will be available for you to collect. We will be having 

different collection areas for each class, and reports will be available for collection from 2:30 – 3:20. 

To ensure we comply with data protection only a parent or guardian can collect their child's report. 

If you wish your child's report to be collected by someone else, please inform the school in writing. 

We really hope you enjoy sharing your child's achievements this year. 

 

Collection of reports locations. 

Reception  Year 1, 3 and 4 Collection tables near library doors. 

Year 2, 5 and 6 Collection tables near library doors 

 

If you are not able to collect your child’s report on Friday please collect them from the school office.  

If your child travels home on the school bus and you are unable to collect your child’s report please 

contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards  

 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


